Vatsalya International School, Borsad
Cir/2019-20/43 Circular to the Parents [Nr. to Class XII] 14/08/2019
Dear Parents,

e This is to kindly inform you that tomorrow i.e. 15th Aug. 2019 will be a holiday on account of Independence Day -
Raksha Bandhan. Parents and children who would like to join us for flag hoisting of our proud country may join us on
their own sharp at 7:30am tomorrow.

“Vatsalya family wishes you “A Happy 73 Independence Day”
- Principal
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